


!

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends of Project Gaia,  
 
Project Gaia has always been a small and nimble organization. By operating a “back office” 
in the US, we are able to rely heavily on our staff and partners in the field. In 2014, we put all 
of our efforts into innovating our projects and products that are at the core of what we do. 
We worked closely with Dometic to develop and field-test a brand-new stove which is 
cost-effective and can be assembled and manufactured locally.  
 
We finalized our site in Ethiopia where the first microdistillery of its kind will produce ethanol 
for cooking fuel. In partnership with the Gettysburg College Office of Experiential Education, 
we led a team of students and faculty to Ethiopia where they learned about energy poverty 
firsthand and trekked in some of Ethiopia’s last remaining forests. We scaled-up our 
operations in the Ethiopian refugee camps, increasing our commitment to the humanitarian 
community and including new camps in our efforts.  
 
We engaged strong partners, POET and Novogaz, to make our project in Haiti a viable 
commercial success. In Latin America, we conducted a scoping trip to Guatemala to lay the 
groundwork for a new market for clean ethanol and stoves.  
 
Our vision to create a network of microdistilleries in Nigeria dedicated to producing ethanol 
stove fuel was realized with the signing of new contracts for equipment. 
 
2014 saw more health professionals calling for clean fuels, pointing to ethanol as one of the 
alternatives we need to tackle the problems of Household Air Pollution. Project Gaia 
representatives spoke at the American Public Health Association’s annual meeting on how 
our efforts address health and the environment at their nexus. And finally, we completed 
and launched a rebranding campaign. The same Project Gaia, but with a new look and 
website meant to provide resources and advocate for clean alcohol fuels and stoves. 
 
The global community is becoming increasingly interested in our solutions, and we couldn’t 
have done it without all our supporters. Thank you for joining us as we enter what is sure 
to be an exciting 2015! 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours,  
  

 
Harry Stokes 
Executive Director 














